
Hi,

I am completely in favor of any regulation to require labeling 
adult-oriented solicitation or email with the label 
“SEXUALLY-EXPLICIT-CONTENT: ” Since most adult-oriented solicitations 
give no indication by their title, this seems a painless requirement 
that would allow me to avoid confusion.
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